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Response to Letter R-I23 

Hope Nelson 

R-I23-1 This comment includes introductory remarks and excerpts from the County’s 
Recirculation Reader’s Guide. No response is required. 

R-I23-2 This comment states that the recirculated portions of the Draft PEIR contains 
inconsistencies, inaccuracies, and incorrect information. However, the comment does 
not identify specific items for consideration.  

The comment also requests for the recirculated portions of the Draft PEIR to be 
recirculated for another 45-day comment period. However, the comment does not 
provide specific information demonstrating a need to conduct another public review 
period.  

Lastly, the comment requests for the County to consider the City of Carlsbad’s 
comment letter regarding the recirculated portions of the Draft PEIR. Please refer to 
Response to Comment Letter R-L3. 

No changes to the PEIR have been made in response to this comment. 


